
SIMONDS HIGH

From Mrs. Carhart 

As I referenced previously, I was away this
week at the Canadian Association of
Principals annual conference in
Charlottetown with several local colleagues
as well as hundreds from all over Canada.  
 The opportunity exceeded my expectations
as I haven't had the opportunity for this sort
of professional learning since before Covid.  It
is always uplifting and energizing learning 
 from other experts in the field and I look
forward to putting some of the new ideas into
action!  

Demonstration of Learning and Assessment
week starts June 12th.  School busses run per
normal that week.  Students are not required
to stay on campus once their assessment is
complete.  The assessment schedule is as
follows:

Monday, June 12th- Period 1 and 2
Assessments
Tuesday, June 13th- Period 3 Assessments
Wednesday, June 14th- Period 4
Assessments
Thursday, June 15th- Period 5 Assessments
Friday, June 16th- Make up/Catch up Day

If you have questions or concerns about
graduation, end of year or anything at all
please don't hesitate to reach out anytime!
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Important Dates

May 25th SHS School Musical starts- High
School Musical.  Get your tickets online!

https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/ 
May 26th/27th SHS School Musical both nights. 
May 31st School-Wide cleanup
June 6th Grade 12 spaghetti supper
June 8th Grade 12 off campus school trip
June 9th last day for cafeteria services
June 12th - 16th Demonstration of Learning
Week
June 19th - 23rd Learning Outcomes Course
Recovery week.  **with arrangements through
the teacher**
June 19th Prom 7pm
June 21st Graduation in the courtyard (rain day
June 22nd)
June 23rd Pick up home reports



The Department of Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD) is offering a free online
summer learning program for New Brunswick high school students entering grades 10, 11, or 12 in
the upcoming school year and to those who graduate in June 2023. 

This program allows students to earn a mark that will be added to their regular school transcript.
These are full courses and take a significant amount of time to complete (~4 hours each day). 

If students want to improve a mark or get ahead in a course, and they have the time to commit,
this might be the right program. 

Registration will take place through the school, in the same way as regular online courses. For
more Information, please see Mrs. Levesque or Mrs. Gordon in Guidance or you may e-mail:
distance.learning@nbed.nb.ca  

Guidance Corner
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Important Dates

Sports News/Information

 @Simonds_HS on Twitter          Simonds High School on Facebook!






May 22nd
Track and Field practice 4:30pm UNBSJ

May 25th
Track and Field practice 4:30pm UNBSJ


